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INFILL SEWERAGE PROGRAM, NORTHERN CORRIDOR 

110. Hon RAY HALLIGAN to the Minister for Transport representing the Minister for Water 
Resources:   

Can the minister update the House on how the Government's infill sewerage program is progressing in Perth's 
northern corridor?   

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.   

The Government's infill sewerage program is in its seventh year of the $800m, 10-year period and is performing 
to expectations.  As at 30 June 2000, 54 390 lots had been provided with a service - 41 672 in the metropolitan 
area and 12 718 in the country.  Perth's northern corridor north of Beach Road and west of Wanneroo Road is 
predominantly sewered, as it was undertaken by developers at the time of land release.  Several small pockets, 
such as a portion of Wanneroo, Quinns Rocks, Mullaloo, Marmion and Sorrento, have been identified for the 
infill sewerage program.  These will be targeted over the next four years.  At the completion of the program 
3 317 lots in the northern corridor will be provided with this service. 
 


